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Dear Senators, 

Thank you for your service.  I oppose Bill 2107.  The Oregon Health Authority has no 

bussiness getting involved in voter registration.  It is a matter for the Secretary of 

State's office.  In Oregon it's already super easy for people to register to vote if they 

want to.  If they can't be bothered to register, they don't want to vote very bad.  This 

just seems like a scheme to register voters that may not even be legal cititzens of this 

state, or even this country.  Please vote no on this bill.   

 

Thank You, 

Karen Schmidlin 

Washington County PCP 


